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With just a couple of days to go it seems almost impossible that another school year is nearly over. It has certainly been an eventful 

year with two Ofsted inspections in the space of 9 weeks, but also an extremely successful one. Yesterday was quite emotional 

watching the excellent performance from Year 2; we have some very confident children with a wide range of abilities and I know that 

they will be a credit to the Junior School, as they have been in the Infants. I am always in awe of the quality of the singing, especially 

the children who sang either solo or in a small group, and would like to thank Mrs Clarke for her dedication in enabling children to 

reach such a high standard. 

I would also like to thank the whole Infant School team for their dedication in ensuring that the children have the best possible 

experiences. It has been a particularly busy term and staff have given up their own time supporting at events such as the summer 

festival, the summer fayre and singing at St. James’ Park. It is now time for a well earned rest! 

Thank you as well to all parents who support us in so many ways over the course of the year. 

On a slightly sadder note, we are saying goodbye to Ms Eaglen, who has been with the school for 5 years, and Mrs Laura Smyth who 

has been a dinner lady at the school for 19 years. Both will be missed and we wish them all the best for the future.  

Have a safe and happy holiday and good luck to those children and families who are moving on to ventures new. 

Mrs Wood, 

Headteacher  

Second Hand Uniform 

We currently have second hand uniform for 

sale in the Infant School.  

Items are priced at £1 per item,  and 2 t-shirts 

for £1. 

Attendance 

 

 

Week Foxes Hedgehogs Squirrels Rabbits Badgers Owls 

24/6/19 91.7% 97.9% 99.1% 96.7% 95% 94% 

1/7/19 98% 95.3% 99.3% 97.7% 99.7% 95.9% 

8/7/19 97.3% 91.3% 95.2% 96.6% 97.3% 98.3% 

Whole School 96% 

Year To Date 95.6% 

Carrier Bags 

Just a reminder that please could we ask parents to send 

in carrier bags for books to be sent home in. Thank you.  


